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Dear Parents and Community Members,
Barkers Point Elementary School is planning our Career Week on the week of November 28th to December 2nd, with our Career Fair on December 1st. and we need your help! 
There are two ways that you can participate:

1. Career Fair Booth:
Having a booth at our fair requires the following from you:

· A morning away from your place of work (7:30 A.M. – 12:00).
· Setting up a display about your job or company.

· An interactive activity that the visiting children could take part in. For example, a dentist could bring some x-rays in which students could look for cavities; a brick layer could bring some brinks and mortar.
2. Career Classroom visit:
Visiting a class requires the following from you:

· Coming to school sometime during career week (we can discuss best times for you) to give 30 minute workshops or presentations on your company or job.
· This would be done at the grade 4 and 5 level.

If you can help with either of these initiatives please fill out the attached form and return it to Barkers Point Elementary School by Friday November 11th. Or feel free to email me your information. Please contact me if you have any questions. I can be reached at patrick.campbell@nbed.nb.ca or 453-2777.We look forward to your involvement and thank you for your support in our mutual investment of life-long learning.
Sincerely, 
Patrick Campbell Guidance Counsellor
PLEASE RETURN TO SCHOOL BY November 11th
Name and Business:
_________________________________________________

Occupation:

_________________________________________________

Contact Number or email address:

_______________________________
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